
 

 

ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2018 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township held a special meeting in the lower 

level of the township hall on September 20, 2018 for the purpose of reviewing the maps, workshop 

results and the Draft of Goals and Actions for the Master Plan.  Members present: Bruce Knoper, Karen 

Kreuze, Tim Miedema, Steve Nelson, Don Steenwyk, Ron Brink, Dick Geerlings, Dennis Russcher, and 

Bob Brower. Also attending:  Supervisor Glenn Nykamp, Zoning Administrator Don Mannes, and 

MainStreet Planner Janis Johnson. 

Chairman Knoper opened the meeting. 

MAPS   Janis Johnson reviewed the Community Facilities Map, Soils Map, Transportation Map, 

Topography Map, Natural Features Map (Wetlands), and Township Drains.  The Future Land Use Map 

and Existing Land Use Map will be coming.  Maps provided by Ottawa County.   

GOALS & ACTIONS   Reviewed a draft dated 9/20/2018 of Goals & Actions reflecting public comment pf 

those attending the Community Workshop held August 15, 2018.   

Next meeting will be October18, 2018. 

Moved, supported, and carried to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 

 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary  

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 


